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Welcome to this special edition of our weekly
newsletter.
In addition to the usual updates from around
the school, we have included information
relating to the Year 6 Prospective Parents'
Evening which we will be holding in school
on Thursday.
We are all looking forward to giving you a feel
of what life is like in out school.
We are sure that you will find the evening
enjoyable and beneficial as you make
important decisions about school places for
September 2023.

Regards,

Mrs Johnson
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WE CAN'T WAIT TO SHOW YOU OUR
SCHOOL
We have received a fantastic response to our Year 6
open evening which is taking place on Thursday. We
have had over 400 places reserved across the two
presentations and are looking forward to sharing with
you why Blythe Bridge High School & Sixth Form is so
special.  
We have over 100 students involved in the evening,
many of whom have volunteered to act as guides.
After the success of last year, to reduce the numbers
in classrooms, we have two different routes around
school. These routes have been designed to allow you
to visit a range of departments and facilities.
If there is an area you would like to visit that isn't on
your tour,don't worry as we can arrange to take you
there at some point during the evening.

SPECIAL OPEN EVENING EDITION

An electronic copy of our
school prospectus is
available through our
website www.bb-hs.co.uk
Here you will also find
details on how to apply for
a place, criteria for being
allocated a place and the
appeals process.



Mr Salt is starting Year 11 revision club in N4
starting next week on Thursday's from 3:10-
4:00.
The club will be open to all year 11's regardless
of subjects. This will be a quiet place to come
and revise any subject and get help with
revision strategies.
If you would like further advice and to see
some of the strategies involved then please go
to: https://www.learningscientists.org/videos
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AFTERSCHOOL CLUB IS BACK!
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FORTHCOMING EVENTS

YEAR 11 AFTER SCHOOL
REVISION CLUB

BBHS CHESS LEAGUE & SCHOOL
CATERING COMPANY FOOD OFFER

STUDENTS ENTHUSIASTIC FOR
MATILDA AUDITIONS

Students turned out in droves for the auditions
for our upcoming production of 'Matilda The
Musical Jr.'. Three separate areas had to be set
up for the auditions due to the number of
students wishing to take part! 
All of the students worked really hard during
their auditions and were absolutely revolting
throughout. We can't wait to start rehearsals
with you all.

YEAR 7 BACK TO SCHOOL
COMPETITION WINNER
Almost 100 Year 7 students
entered our first competition
of this academic year. The
challenge was to match the
member of the leadership
team to the school bag being
packed. All participants will
be awarded achievement
points and the following
students, who all got full
marks, will get double points.
Jackson P, Tarliah H, Lucie W,
Joe D, Evie B, Kayleigh L,
Alexis B, Ruby R, Bella W,
Anneliese C, Ella K and Casey
J.
Well done to Bella, who was
randomly selected to receive
an additional chocolate treat.

YEAR 6 OPEN MORNINGS

Year 6 students who have not spent any time in our
school as part of a transition activity are invited to
attend one of our Year 6 open mornings. Students
can be dropped off by parents/carers at 8:45 and
collected at 12pm which will give them the
opportunity to experience what being a student at
BBHS is really like. 
Open mornings are available on 5th October or 19th
October, please email office@bb-hs.co.uk to register
your interest. 

Friday 23rd September - INSET (school closed
to students)
Monday 26th September - European Day of
Languages
Thursday 29th September - Year 11 Study Skills
Workshop
Thursday 20th October - Sixth Form
Information Evening

https://www.learningscientists.org/videos

